MALIBU PACIFIC MAINTENANCE
Carpet and Upholstery cleaning
Window cleaning and tinting
Water-damage restoration
Antique furniture repair
5944 FILAREE HTS. AVE.
MALIBU CA 90265
CHRISTOPHER J. GORDON, OWNER-OPERATOR 1971-2006 ( now retired )
 
Dear Andrew;
 
I am happy to write a glowing recommendation of your work for me as a window cleaning / tinting subcontractor in Malibu!  You were without a doubt the very best subcontractor I ever worked with,  in over thirty years.  I always knew I could count on you to be prompt,  professional,  courteous,  a perfectionist,  and to stand behind your work.  I also had complete confidence in sending you into the homes of our customers,  which included some of the most famous and wealthy people in the world.   Most people only get this kind of eulogy after they’re dead!  I’m sorry that I can’t send you anything on a letterhead,  as I threw all my business stuff out when I moved and retired  but you are welcome to print this e-letter of recommendation out,  and any potential customer of yours is welcome to e-mail me,  and they will get a prompt e-mail re-confirmation of my great appreciation of you and of your excellent work for me in Malibu.
 
Sincerely,
Chris
cgordon@dc.rr.com
 

